
TOWN OF STRATTON 

CEMETERY COMMISSION 

Minutes 
May 22, 2013 

 

 

Members present:  Larry Bills, Chris Liller and Kent Young. 

 

Meeting came to order at 3:00pm at the Stratton Town Office as warned and the 

Commission proceeded to the cemeteries to review future improvements and to place 

flags on veterans’ graves. 

 

The Commission agreed that Ball Cemetery should be extended by acquiring additional 

property perhaps through a boundary line adjustment if practicable.  The Commission 

also agreed to get pricing on stone markers to be placed at the entrances of each cemetery 

with names and 911 numbers engraved on each.  The Commission also discussed having 

trees trimmed at the entrance of Willis Cemetery and to clear a potential entrance 

sufficient for a backhoe to access the cemetery, as currently the surrounding stone wall 

does not have a sufficient entry way. 

 

Chris Liller moved to adjourn.  Larry Bills seconded and the meeting adjourned at 

4:05pm. 

 

Submitted by, 

David Kent Young 
Kent Young 

Cemetery Commissioner 


